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Implementing Aged Care Reform

This measure will continue the work of modernising the Future Aged Care ICT Platform – Government Provider Management System (GPMS).

This work is led by the Department of Health and Aged Care and delivered in tranches, or stages. In Tranche 2, Services Australia will improve the integration between GPMS and our Aged Care Management Payments System (ACMPS).

We’ll develop a more secure interface between the 2 systems to better connect and support sharing provider information. This will help facilitate payments to aged care providers.

Services Australia has been allocated $2.4 million in 2022-23 and $4.4 million over 4 years until 2025-26. 
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Who does this measure affect?
This affects aged care providers and the government agencies who work with them.
When will this start and finish?
This measure will start on 1 January 2023 and is ongoing.
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